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Executive Committee Report 
 
Neighbourhood Revitalization Selection 2019-2022 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That the selection of the communities of Inglewood and Balwin/Belvedere 
as the next two neighbourhood revitalization opportunity areas for 2019 to 
2022, be approved. 

2. That Administration work with the Alberta Avenue and Jasper Place 
communities to develop transition strategies for the revitalization areas 
and provide a report prior to the 2019-2022 budget process. 

History 

At the June 18, 2018, Executive Committee meeting, the June 18, 2018, 
Citizen Services report CR_5446 was considered and the Committee heard 
from J. Holtz, The Alberta Avenue Business Association; C. Carew;  
A. Neilsen; C. Morin; and T. Janes, McCauley Revitalization Steering 
Committee; M. Henderson; D. Piquette and G. Lieb. 

Attachment 

June 18, 2018, Citizen Services report CR_5446 
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